
Students, Parents, Faculty and Staff: 

 

Welcome Back! I hope you all had a fine summer filled with fun and laughter and 

are looking forward with enthusiasm to a new school year. 

I would love for parents to be a vital part of the school at some capacity. We will 

be honoring our students in many different ways to celebrate their successes and 

we will need you. Ex. Grill burgers, hotdogs, donate items, assist with clubs, be an 

encouraging partner etc…. At whatever capacity; we will be appreciative! We are a 

TEAM! Please do not hesitate to call us at 256-231-5020. 

Our main objectives this year will revolve around: 1. Academic Excellence, 2. 

Accountable Attendance 3. Acceptable Behavior and 4. Leadership Skills. All in 

which the parent and student can collectively assume responsibility for to make a 

Great year at Anniston Middle School.  

Our goal at AMS is to provide all students with the opportunity to excel in 

academics, athletics, and fine arts so they may become positive, contributing 

members of our school and community.  

I look forward to working with each of you this school year. Let’s make it the best 

year EVER! 

 

Dr. MJ Mckinney 

 

 


